

Sedlescombe Newsletter No. 11

WORSHIP THEME - ANTI-BULLYING WEEK
"As God's chosen people clothe yourself in kindness,
gentleness and patience." Colossians 3 v12

One Kind Word

This week in worship we have been reflecting on the saying, 'One Kind Word' as this is the key theme of Anti-Bullying Week this year.

In recognition of this each of the children have made a colourful handprint that is as unique and special as each of them. These are then being laminated to create two displays in our school as our pledge and stand against bullying. The children have also thought of as many words as they can to express kindness that will pe put round the hands.

During Anti-Bullying Week we ask everyone in our school community to think about the importance and difference that just one kind word can make 0 be kind everyone!

REMEBRANCE WREATH



A big thank you to Bruce, Bella, Thea and Luca who laid the school wreath at the Remembrance Service in Church last Sunday. I received a lovely thank you e-mail from the Church Warden saying how respectful they were during the service and the church were impressed with their knowledge and understanding of the significance of the event. Well done and thank you!

READER LEADER CREW

Since the October holiday, Mr Cole has appointed and has been training a team of Year 5 Reader Leaders who will work with him to support and encourage reading for pleasure across the school.

Throughout the year Mr Cole and his Reader Leaders will be leading a number of initiatives, competitions and fundraisers that will engage children, promote a love of reading and raise money to expand our book collection.

A large number of children applied, all of whom were brilliant and after lots of tough decision making the following children were selected: Bella B Kian Ava Sammy Lisa Alice Leni Tilly

TTRS ENGLAND ROCKS COMPETITION!

What an absolute success last week's TTRS England Rocks competition was. In 4 days, with just an hour of play time available for each child per day, we answered a mammoth 244,364 questions correctly! This put us in 80th place across the thousands of primary schools in the country that took part and 10th out of all primary schools in the South East of England. Thank you so much for the support and well done to the children for showing such perseverance and dedication.

Here are the phenomenal children who placed in the top three in our school, each winning a £5 amazon voucher:

- 1. Thomas Y5- 24,015
- 2. Sammy Y4- 20,584
- 3. Archie Cor Y6- 13,053

Here are our top 3 classes, each winning a wet playtime stationery bundle:

- 1. Year 6- Average score- 2,924
- 2. Year 5- Average score- 2,647
- 3. Year 4- Average score- 2,028

The top 3 children in each class will also receive a prize and every child who took part will receive a certificate for their brilliant effort.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DONATIONS

Plans are moving forward at a pace for our Christmas Fair. We are in particular need of your old Christmas Jumpers that have been outgrown. Please remember to donate these if you can and then grab a bargain jumper at the fair to wear on our Christmas Jumper day on the 16th December.

NATIVITY COSTUMES

If anyone has any good condition nativity costumes that they would be willing to donate to the school this would be greatly appreciated. This will save us having to keep asking parents to buy new ones. Please bring any donations to the school office. Thank you very much for your help!







Star Learners 🝃



Reception:

- Oscar
- Flora

Year 1:

- Honey
- Eedie

Year 2:

- Oscar
- Max

Year 3:

- Ava
- Yalda

Year 4:

- Esme
- Noemi

Year 5:

- Ava
- Amara

Year 6:

- Ruby
- Daniel

*

Star Writers



Reception:

Sienna

Year 1:

Teddy

Year 2:

Charlie

Year 3:

Glenn

Year 4:

Joe

Year 5:

Elise

Year 6:

Patience



«Maths Wizards 🔏



Reception:

Molly

Year 1:

• Lily

Year 2:

Issy

Year 3:

Flynn

Year 4:

George

Year 5:

Nathaniel

Year 6:

Carter

Party Point Champions Year 1 Sofia Year 4 Caleb Year 2 Matilda Year 5 Alfie Year 3 Teddy Year 6 Holly Congratulations

Gold Book Awards for Outstanding Work

Leni (Y5) for supporting the Princess Trust by having a significant amount of her hair cut off, and donating a total of £427, that she raised in doing so.

We are really proud of you Leni and we think your new hair looks fabulous!

Attendance Award



Year 3





